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Thanks to the generosity of the Kindred Kitties community, 
we are truly humbled to announce that we have purchased a building in Kenosha!

Pawsitively Exciting News!

We could not have gotten this far without you, our dedicated and loyal supporters!! We are excited to soon share with you all the
amazing possibilities this new building will provide for Kindred Kitties to better serve our cats, our organization, and our community.

Stay tuned for more information, and as always, thank you for your support!﻿

WE DID IT!




